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NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT 
 

 
This is to give official notice that Dick O’Brien has been appointed to the 
Board of Directors of the Crystal Park Metropolitan District Board of 
Directors, effective with the end of the monthly Board meeting held on 
September 7, 2016.  Dick replaces Kathi Gurin, who has resigned and 
moved out of State, and will serve for the remainder of Kathi’s term of 
office, which is until May, 2018.  
 
We would like to thank Kathi for her professional service to the District 
and the residents thereof. 
 
Crystal Park Metropolitan District Board of Directors 
 
 
 
To the DLG: 
 
To comply with CRS 32-1-905.  Vacancies. 
 
Dick O’Brien’s mailing address is: 
6255 Waterfall Loop 
Manitou Springs, CO 80829 


